
NEW ERA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Mayapuri, New Delhi-110064 

NEPS/PAR.CIR./2020-21/04        7th April, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

 

Online classes for class I will begin from 8th April, 2020 and class XI will be starting with their classes from 

9th April, 2020. With that our entire student community will be connected to the school and subject teachers 

in an online mode. 

 

It is a huge accomplishment that we will have pulled off and it is entirely due to the inter departmental 

cooperation and support that all members of the New Era staff give each other. Coupled with that is the focus 

and desire to do our best for every child at New Era. 

 

Currently we have no idea when schools will reopen in full measure. Like you at home, we too are planning 

our teaching strategies for a few days at a time. We are soon going to incorporate some online testing 

modules to be inserted into the time table and information will be sent to you once we have finalised the 

process. 

 

We have been receiving some suggestions from parents via email and we are trying our best to incorporate 

them into the teaching styles and modalities of the online process. Whatever the future may bring, it will be 

our endeavour to keep working at accomplishing the best we can, given the limitations of the current 

environment. 

 

A schedule for individual and collective counselling services (VI-XII) is being planned and will begin on 

13th April, 2020. A detailed circular regarding this will be available to you on the school website 

www.newerapublicschool.in by this weekend.  Along with that we are looking at online activity and physical 

education classes for students up to middle school (I-VIII). We will share details soon. 

 

Please stay in touch with the school via email (uchpneps@gmail.com), or on WhatsApp with the class 

teachers and suggest ways in which we can make the teaching and studying time more meaningful. 

 

I look forward to welcoming all the children back at school soon. Till then please stay safe, healthy and 

indoors. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Vandana Chawla 

PRINCIPAL 

 

http://www.newerapublicschool.in/

